Media Contact/RSVP for Burgerville: Sara Perrin
503-789-2791 | sarap@burgerville.com

For Port of Portland: Steve Johnson
503.415.6591 | steve.johnson@portofportland.com

PDX BURGERVILLE GRAND OPENING MONDAY, MAY 12™

Extraordinary Guest Service, Innovations and Local Food To Be Showcased

WHAT:

WHEN:

WHERE:

RSVP:

You are invited to join us for the grand opening of Burgerville’s newest restaurant at
Portland International Airport (PDX) to experience our latest innovations co-designed in
partnership with our guests.

Monday, May 12, 2014 at 11 A.M. - Ribbon Cutting & Strawberry Shortcake Reception
Please arrive at 10:30 A.M. in order to allow time to get through TSA security.

Portland International Airport - PDX Burgerville in Concourse D (post-security).

Since the location of the new PDX Burgerville is post-security, we’ll need to request your
cooperation and advance planning in order to welcome you to the event.

Please contact Sara Perrin at 503-789-2791 by Noon on Friday, May 9 to attend.
Please provide the reporter or photographer names exactly as it appears on their driver's

license, and the date of birth. The reporter or photographer will need to bring their driver's
license to exactly match the information provided to pick up a security checkpoint pass.

DAY-OF CHECK-IN: Media Check-in is at the Clock Tower in the Oregon Marketplace pre-security.

About Burgerville

Established in 1961, Burgerville is an innovative and industry-leading restaurant company with 39
locations (soon to be 40 with the opening of PDX Burgerville) throughout Oregon and Southwest
Washington. 1,300 employees strong, Burgerville provides guests fresh, great-tasting food all day every
day from breakfast to late-night snacks based in its mission “serve with love.” At Burgerville, the
commitment to fresh, local and sustainable values is about helping people and communities thrive. For
more, please visit burgerville.com.
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